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Mid American Studio Updates
May 2020

Mid American Studio Dancers & Families-

We want to thank you all so much for joining us for virtual
dance and pom classes, live classes through our social
media channels, and more! We have loved being able to
reconnect with all of our students and dance together again.

Regularly scheduled winter semester classes finish next
week, Friday May 8th. At this time, we feel it is best to
end all classes until we have confirmation of a new recital
date. Once our teachers are allowed back in the studio, we
will update the MindBody Video Library to include
choreography videos for all dances, including those
currently in virtual classes.

Our Spring Dance Recital has been postponed, until
further notice. A new performance date and/or decision to
cancel the performance will be announced by June 1st!

Since all of the costumes have already been delivered to the
studio, we would like to host a Drive-Up Costume Night! Pending Governor Whitmer's next
announcement and social distancing guidelines, we are hoping to organize this event during the
week of May 18th. More information about how to pick up your child's costumes will be shared
very soon.

Exciting Studio Updates!

Thanks to Ms. Karen's husband Keith, Studio A has gotten a major face-lift!

Some new paint, secured ballet barres, new water bottle cubbies, and extra clean floors can
make a HUGE difference! Although this is not how we pictured the spring semester turning out,
we are grateful for the opportunity to make some exciting studio improvements! We can't wait
for you all to see the updates in person very soon!



Summer Dance, Pom, & Camp Information

The Summer Dance and Pom class schedule will be released in June, dates are contingent on the
full re-opening of the studio! We are also planning to host a few pom and dance themed day-
camps toward the end of the summer!

We will keep you posted as we move forward with summer plans. Please be patient and
understanding that we too are always waiting for the next update from the government, health
officials, etc.

In the meantime- stay connected with us via Facebook and Instagram where we will continue
to host and share FREE live dance classes throughout the spring time. You can always
#KeepDancing right from your own home! We highly recommend at least one dance party a
week to keep everyone's spirits lifted!

Keep an eye out for an exciting new opportunity to take class with Miss Rachel coming soon!
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We truly appreciate your continued
understanding and support during this
unprecedented time. We know how
difficult it has been for everyone to
adjust to this reality. Please know that
we are doing everything we can to
provide our students with the opportunity
to continue doing what they love!

We know just how blessed we are to have
such loyal and dedicated studio families!

Abbie Richardson, Director of Dance
Karen Blazaitis, Studio Owner
www.midamericanstudio.com
abbie@midamericanstudio.com
248-477-5248
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